

Principals Page

August 13, 2025

Dear St. Celestine School Families,

Please remember that the first day of school for Grades 1 through 8 is Wednesday, August 20, 2025. The first full day for PreK and Kindergarten is Friday, August 22, 2025. Hot lunch is not available until after Labor Day. Students should bring lunches until then. Students may bring clear water bottles for use during the day. Carbonated beverages are not allowed in lunches.

- I am pleased to announce the following highlights for the 2025/26 academic year.
- Our enrollment is 375, the strongest in the area.
- Our Parents Club, School Board, and Athletics Board continue to offer a range of
 activities and opportunities for our school community. Service hours may be
 fulfilled through their events.
- Both Girl Scouts and Boy Scouts continue to be an integral part of our community. Service hours may be fulfilled through their events.
- New opportunities to join a Queen of Hearts Committee and Alumni Committee are being created. Service hours may be fulfilled through their events.

I am also happy to announce that Ms. Cosette DiVenere will be joining the St. Celestine School staff as the 4th grade Reading/ ELA teacher. She will also serve as the Room 103 Homeroom teacher. Ms. DiVenere, who has already shown a great deal of passion and dedication to our school community, has a record of excellent instructional skills and a commitment to all learners.

As always, please contact me if you have any questions. I can best be reached at sklich@stcelestineschool.org.

			-				
VALL	ara in	my prayers.	בזכבוע	VAAn	tha	ccnool	in valire
IUU	are iii	IIIV DIAVEIS.	I ICasc	KEED	LIIC	3611001	III VUUIS.

With Gratitude,

Sheila M. Klich

Principal